
Heaton Park Primary and Nursery School 
Cuckoo Lane  
Whitefield 

Manchester  
M45 6TE 

 

T: 0161 773 9554 

E: heatonpark@bury.gov.uk 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

We have recently subscribed to Pearsons Bug Club. This is an online library of reading books. We have been 

using these in our guided reading sessions in school and we are now going to be sending you login details for 

you and your child to log on at home. 

We will be sending home your child’s usual reading book and diary every week, and they also will have an 

online book to read with you at home. We will allocate the online books to your child each week. 

Online Books will be sent on a Tuesday. 

Normal reading books and diaries will remain the same – bring to school on a Wednesday, and sent home on 

a Friday. 

To access the Bug Club books, follow the link:  

https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0&l=0 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click on the ‘log in’ 

button.  

 

Enter your child’s 

username, password and 

school code. 

 

mailto:heatonpark@bury.gov.uk
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0&l=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As with the books in school, there are only a limited number of books for each book band. Your child may get 

the same book twice. This isn’t a problem – as adults we read the same book more than once for enjoyment. 

Your child can do the same with these books.  

 

Your child will be bringing their log in details home with them. 

 

If you have any questions please come and speak to us. 

Many thanks,  

The Year 1 Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child’s book will be 

under the heading ‘my 

stuff’ 

 


